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NAY 0 4 1988

Docket No. 50-346 '

Toledo Edison Company :

ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton
Vice President Nuclear

Edison Plaza ;

300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652 '

Gentlemen: !
,

.

The NRC recently received an ananymous call concerning snubber worker training
irregularities. These irregularities allegedly occurred on or before
March 14,1988, and concerned contractors who were going to be working on
safety-related snubbers.

~

Allegedly, those contract employees failed a qualification test. The tests
were re-evaluated and plant specific questions were deleted allowing the,

contractors to pass. The above concern is provided to you for your followup.
Please provide to this office, within 30 days of the date of this letter, a :
description of the actions you have taken and results achieved.

| We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this information.

Sincerely,
4
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Edward G. Greenman, Director
; Division of Reactor Projects
i

cc: L. Storz, Plant Manager,

i DCD/DCB (RIDS) r

: Licensing Fee Management Branch .

{ Resident Inspector, RIII
| Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
i James W. Harris, State of Ohio

Robert M. Quillin, Ohiot

Department of Health ;
i State of Ohio, Public

| Utilities Commission
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